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Certificate Students Only (Saturdays) 

PARKING PERMIT FOR 2017-2018 ACADEMIC YEAR  
 

PERMIT NUMBER: _____________ 

Certificate (Saturday only) students taking classes on the New Brunswick campus are required to purchase a parking 
permit if they wish to use the school parking lot.  The cost of each permit is $15.00 per academic year.  (Lost permits 
are subject to a $10.00 charge to replace the permit)      
 
Please complete and sign the form below and return it to the Finance Office with payment. 
 
Name: ____________________________  Primary Contact Phone # ___________________ 
 
E-Mail: ____________________________ Secondary Contact Phone # _________________ 
 

 

Must provide at least 1 contact phone # in case we need to contact you regarding your vehicle. 

 

Vehicle 1 

MAKE & MODEL OF CAR: ______________________________________________ 

STATE & PLATE NUMBER: _____________________________________________ 

 

Vehicle 2 (If applicable) 

MAKE & MODEL OF CAR: ______________________________________________ 

STATE & PLATE NUMBER: _____________________________________________ 

 

Vehicle owner or driver hereby acknowledges that NBTS assumes NO LIABILITY for theft or damage to vehicles 
parked on premises.  Your vehicle MUST NOT be left in parking lot if you are not present. Parking permits are only 
valid during your scheduled class meeting times, attendance at school events and/or during library use. Vehicles left 
unattended or without the correct parking permit may be subject to towing or ticketing.  The permit becomes invalid if 
you are no longer a student.  

 

_________________________________    _____________ 

Student Signature       Date 

 

______ Cash   ______Check ______Credit Card (please circle type: Visa /MC / Amex / Discover) 
 
Card No: _______________________________________  Exp. Date: _______ Code: ______ 
 
 
Signature of Card holder: ________________________________ 
 

Parking permits are valid FY 2017-18 Saturday only 

 


